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Homicide Investigation 

  

Tacoma, Wash. – On July 31st, at 3:40 a.m., South Sound 911 received a call about a possible shooting in 
the area of 400 Dock Street. As officers arrived in the area, South Sound 911 received a call from a local 
hospital stating that a 30-year-old male and a 26-year-old male arrived in a privately owned vehicle at 
the emergency room, and both appeared to have gunshot wounds.  
  
Once officers arrived at both scenes, they determined that the gunshot victims were related to the call 
at 400 Dock Street.  
 
Today, the 30-year-old male died at the hospital, and the 26-year-old male was released in stable 
condition. 
  
This is being investigated as a homicide and is ongoing.   
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